
Notice of Cycling Event 
To all urban residents of Park Road, Dixon Street, Tyne Street, Nelson Cres, 
Holloway Street. 
 
On behalf of Cycling New Zealand and Athletics and Cycling Masterton we advise you of the 
upcoming Vantage Age Group National Road Championships to be held on the 20th, 21st 
and 22nd of April 2018 from the Carterton Events Centre.  Competitors are competing for 
national honours and many will be trying to qualify for international events.  We ask your 
cooperation to ensure a fair and safe event. 
 
Holloway Street will be closed between Nelson Street and Tyne Street for the duration of 
the event. 
 
Park Road will be closed from Dixon Street to Carters Line: 

• Friday 20th April 2018; 8.25am to 4.00pm.  Full road length closure, Carter’s Line 
to Dixon Street.  

• Saturday 21st April 2018; 8.30 till 4.30.  Short term closures as above but only 
when race groups are on Park Road.  To be controlled by traffic controllers. 

• Sunday 22nd April 2018; 9.00 till 12.30.  Short term closures as above but only 
when race groups are on Park Road.  To be controlled by traffic controllers. 

 
Residents inside the closure areas will be able to access their properties.  Just explain to the 
marshals where you live and you should be able to proceed.  Please be careful as their may 
be large groups preparing to race or finishing fast.  No house entrances will be blocked.  The 
start line will be between 82 and 84 Park Road. 
 
We acknowledge the inconvenience this may cause and apologise in advance.  We 
appreciate your support and are working hard to ensure the safety of the competitors and 
road users over the course of the weekend.  With over 800 cyclists from nationwide 
competing and the event serves as a fantastic opportunity to showcase our remarkable 
region to these visitors, your cooperation will go a long way to helping us realise that goal. 
 
If you have any further concerns or questions, please contact me on 021 627201 
With sincere thanks 
David Howden  


